November
& 938

#re. Gordon Bates,
General Secretary,
Canadian Social Hygil
40 Elm Street,
Toronto, Ontario,.

"

Dear Mr. Bates,

Let me acknowledge your
letter of the 20th November, in which you
enclose copy of the statoment I endorsed
several years ago for the Canadian Social
Hygiene Council, I have re-read the
statement carefully, and see no reason to
make any change at this time. If you
wish %o use it again you are at liberty
to do so. I would prefer, however, that
1t be kept intact,

Ever yours faithfully,

2lst,

o




